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Commemorative Bench Program

Donations are gratefully accepted by the Park’s and Recreation Department for the continued
beautification of our parks, golf course, and city facilities.

A donation of $2,000 will be used to purchase a commercial grade eight foot bench with arm
rests to be permanently installed in a Ballwin city park, or on the golf course.  Donations will be
recognized with a 2-½” x 8” plaque on the bench.

The City of Ballwin thanks you for your interest and support of our park system.

Donor Name: ___________________________
Address: ___________________________
Telephone: ___________________________
Preferred Park: ___________________________
Location in Park: ___________________________

Plaque Inscription: ___________________________
___________________________
___________________________

Please mail to: The Pointe at Ballwin Commons, 1 Ballwin Commons Circle,
Ballwin, Missouri, 63021.  If you have any questions, please contact Parks Superintendent,
John Hoffman at 636-227-8950.

OFFICE USE ONLY

Amount Recieved:______________ Date:____________________


